Getting things done — Riverside Drive
#dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who recently highlighted the graffiti on the
pavilion — some unfortunately offensive — and the worn state of the entrance
signage to the pavilion area on Riverside Drive. See photos of the pavilion
below :

We raised this with the council’s environment management and our local
environment manager has responded positively as follows :

“Thank you for your email .. concerning the offensive graffiti. We will
make arrangements to inspect and include the removal of graffiti from this
property. We will also include the removal of the graffiti from the sign

at Magdalen Green sign.”
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